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Dear Principal Sparling Community, 

 

As the year draws to a close, I want to take a moment to reflect on the incredible 
progress and achievements our school community has made together.  This season is 
a wonderful time to celebrate growth, express gratitude, and look forward to the new 
year ahead. 

 

Thank you to our wonderful families of Principal Sparling School for your partnership 
and support.  Your involvement , whether it’s helping with homework, volunteering on 
PAC, or simply encouraging your child to do their best, makes a world of difference. 

 

A big thank you to our staff!  I want to recognize their extra service, effort, dedication 
and love through a very busy month of December.  We have some of the best 
teachers, EA’s, clerks and custodian’s in the WSD and our community is fortunate to 
have such a caring staff. 

 

“Pancake Breakfast” was a hit this morning!  It was a beautiful sight to see parents, 
guardians, grand parents and extended family share a pancake breakfast with us.  A 
big thank you to staff and our guest volunteer, Ms. Karen, who began cooking at 7:00 
am to feed about 250 people.  We hope to make this an annual tradition, so we hope 
to see you next year! 

 

Our winter break is a time to rest, recharge, and enjoy special moments with loved 
ones.  The new year will bring fresh opportunities for learning, exploration and 
connections.  I’m excited to continue our time together in 2025. 

 

On behalf of our entire staff, I wish you a joyful and peaceful holiday season.  Thank 
you for being such an integral part of our school community. 

 

Actively yours, 

Lloyd Rana 

Principal 
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